

163 South Circular Road, Dublin 8.

Tel: 087 3693270 Fax: 01 453 2785 Email: info@muslimeduction.ie

Web: www.mpeb.ie

15th February 2016

Dear Parents,

Assalmu Alaikum,

The Department of Education is currently developing a Religions, Beliefs and Ethics Programme which will become part of the primary school curriculum in the future. The Department has asked parents to give their opinion on this. Information can be found on the National Council for Curriculum Assessment website, where there is also a questionnaire for parents to contribute to the consultation process.

This link can also be found at www.ncca.ie/consultation/erbe or www.mpeb.ie

Wasalam alaikum

MUSLIM PRIMARY EDUCATION BOARD.